
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Mistral Place, Tolosa Street, Roy Fagan 

Centre and Millbrook Rise Centre 

12-Hour Shifts 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has received correspondence from 

THS management regarding the 12-hour shifts changes and back pay as follows: 

1. Back Pay – back pay has been actioned for all current staff and was paid on 10 July 2024 for the period 

up to 11 November 2023. 

 

The Department has requested former employees and casual staff contact them via the People 

Connect Portal.  The Department states there is no record held within payroll of former employees or 

casual staff to identify who may be eligible.  

 

The ANMF is willing to contact the Department on behalf of members if required. Please send details to 

the email address below.  

 

Any members who have received backpay are invited to send in their timesheets and payslips for the 

ANMF to scrutinise that this has been paid correctly. 

 

2. Time Sheets – staff now record 11.92 hours per shift on their timesheet. 

 

3. Shift Patterns – see here.  

 

Please send any correspondence relating to the above to ANMF Southern Organiser Jane Pond at 

Jane.Pond@anmftas.org.au. 

https://anmftas.org.au/pdf/ShiftPattern.pdf
mailto:Jane.Pond@anmftas.org.au


 

 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, ANMF Tasmanian Branch Secretary 

14 October 2024 


